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The nursery children have had a lovely week; we have carried out a range of activities and 

learnt about lots of celebrations - Easter, Vaisakhi and Eid. We listened to stories about how 

everyone celebrates these special times and created some pretty collages about them.  

As the weather has been amazing, the children made the most of splashing in the water, made 

yummy treats with playdough and sorted and matched bears, picking up the pompoms with 

tweezers.  We have also practised how to put on dressing up outfits independently.  

We hope you all have a wonderful break, and we shall see you all again in the summer term.  
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